Office of Superintendent of Schools April 28, 1999
Board Meeting of May 12, 1999

Pau J. Phillips, Chief Facilities Officer
Facilities Planning and Construction

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF GMP(GUARANTEED MAXIMUM PRICE)
PROJECT NO. A-0265B-CM
RENOVATIONS
HIALEAH SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

Bids were received by the Construction Management Firm, James A.. Cummings, Inc. on
April 1, 1999,
The GMP analysis and recommendation will be presented to Board Members, the

Recording Secretary to the Board and placed on file in the Citizen Information Center prior
to the meeting of May 12, 1999.
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